Mr. W. H. Browne,
Basketball Coach,
University of Nebraska,
Lincoln, Nebraska,

Dear Harold:

When we played at Lincoln on February 24th we think that Howard Engleman, one of our players, left his basketball trunks in the dressing room of the field house. He failed to find them when he unpacked Sunday morning at Ames, so we presume he left them in the dressing room.

I would greatly appreciate it if you would look into the matter for us, and if they are located have them returned to us.

With best wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH